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THE TEAM 

 

STUDENTS:  

Andrei Angelescu 11th E 

Andrei Tache-Codreanu, 12th F 

Mihnea Edu Dan , 10th C 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEACHERS:  

Corina Vint ( principal) 

Carmen Minca 

 Andreea Dumitru 

Carmen Plesa 

 Iulia Manicea 



October 19th 2014 was the last day spent by  

the   contestants at  “Tudor Vianu’’ National 
High school  of Computer Science.  

 

The time has passed by very quickly, so here we 
are, drawing the final conclusions of this year’s 
edition of RMS. Today, the stress that students 
experienced during the previous two days of 
contest  turned into the anxiety of finding out 
the results and occupying an honourable place 
on the stage at the closing ceremony. 

 

The weather was perfect for a relaxing Sunday 
spent the right way. In order to make their last 
day here a memorable one, the Romanian 
guides filled their group’s morning schedule 
with a pleasant visit of  the Palace of 
Parliament.  The contestants were all surprised 
to discover that this little trip made quite an 
impression on the foreign guests, who 
expressed their delight on several occasions. 
Some of them even acknowledged that there 

are no historical monuments of this magnitude 
in their countries, which of course, made us 
both proud and happy that we had the chance 
to involve them in this activity. 

 

Soon after the visit to  the “People’s House”, 
the guides led them to their lodgings where 
they had a delightful lunch.  Afterwards, the 
students returned to their rooms to rest for a 
while and to sum up the experiences earned 
here leading to conversations which lasted until 
5 p.m. 

 

The closing ceremony  of the 4th edition of the 
Romanian Master of Physics began at six 
o’clock. Hosted by Malina Achinca  and Rares 
Popescu, it was attended by all the participants 
and their guides, but also by their team leaders 
and some of Tudor Vianu’s teachers.  

 

 



After the determined speeches of  “ Tudor 
Vianu’’ National  High school of Computer 
Science  most appreciated  principals, Corina 
Vinț and Dan Ciupercă, Professor Stefan Antohe 
Phd, president of the scientific committee and  
the dean of the  Faculty of Physics at the 
University of Bucharest, offered  the awards to 
the participants, who made their way to the 
stage in rounds of applause.  Various  
joyful faces, screams of joy and laughter  
marked  the end of the ceremony. Besides 
groups taking photos, team leaders changing 
ideas and guides establishing friendships with 
the participants, the organizers thanked to each 
other and just observed their worderful 
contribution brought to our high school and to 
our country.  

 

And so, another edition of the Romanian 
Master of Informatics and Physics has ended. As 
we readjust our schedules feeling mostly sad 
that this experience is over, we look forward to 
greeting our future friends next year.  See you 
in 2015! 

 


